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BRAZIL


Brazil welcomes the delegation of Slovenia to the UPR.

Brazil welcomes the Slovenian government's pledge to accede to the Convention on the Reduction of Statelessness of 1961 and encourages the country to ratify it.

Brazil also notes with appreciation the decision by the Slovenian Constitutional Court, which eliminated discrimination against single women and women in same-sex relationships by recognizing their right to access infertility treatments and assisted reproductive procedures.

In a constructive spirit, Brazil would like to make the following recommendations:

1) Ensure full implementation of the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities by aligning national laws with the Convention and establishing mechanisms to safeguard their human rights.

2) Strengthen efforts to combat trafficking in persons by means of measures such as improving victim identification and referral, especially for vulnerable groups; enhancing training for immigration and law enforcement officers; addressing low prosecution and conviction rates; and creating an independente mechanism to monitor anti-trafficking measures.

We encourage the country to step up its efforts to promote access for Roma people to education, employment, healthcare and adequate living conditions.

We wish Slovenia a successful review.
